Proposed Quarry at

Land West of Roughetts Road

Dear Resident,

We wanted to let you know

about a proposal for a quarry

to the west of Roughetts Road.
The landowner, Bowyers Field
Developments Limited, intend to
submit a planning application for
the site and we are keen to receive
your feedback.

We launched a consultation website
in August 2023 and have now
updated the website with more
information in relation to design,

the restoration process and the
mitigation that will take place during
the life of the quarry.

As you may be aware, a larger site
was promoted previously as part of
the development of the Kent Minerals
and Waste Local Plan. We have since
reduced the size of the quarry.

Quarrying provides the
construction industry with minerals
to aid in the building and repair of
homes, roads, and buildings.
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You can discover mare, including facts
and figures, by visiting our website at
www.landwestofroughettsroad.co.uk

We will be updating the website reqularly,
and there is an online feedback form where
we invite questions from the community.

All questions received will be addressed
by the team before the submission of
the planning application, and relevant
updates will be made to the website

Please provide your feedback before
Friday 10th May 2024.

The feedback received from the community
will be recorded and submitted as part of a
planning application for the site.
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If you would prefer a paper copy of the
information, please do let us know and we
would be happy to post this out to you.
You can get in touch with the team at
consultation@landwestofroughettsroad.co.uk

To view the website scan the code below:

or visit at:
www.landwestofroughettsroad.co.uk
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